Comment left on City website

Tue, 06/01/2021 - 11:14am

It would and should seem that the voted on and passed gas tax is and should be sufficient. Adding another tax on businesses, who may just be headquartered in Coburg is not a fair solution. In our instance, most of our work is around Oregon and Washington, so most of our employees rarely are in Coburg.

It wouldn't take people long, watching semi-trucks and trailers - going into GCR, Truck and Travel, Pacific Pride, Camping World, etc. to see what vehicles are hardest on the asphalt pavement.

And as Ryan Thomas wrote, most and nearly all of the travel done by businesses of Coburg, occurs on the county and state maintained roads. This seems like another tax that will start small, increase, and never go away.